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Dated:04.06.2019
Shri Narendra Modi ji
Hon’ble Prime Minister of India,
Prime Minister Office,
South Block,
New Delhi:110001.

Honourable Sir,

We  are  immensely  pleased  to  convey  our  Hearty  Congratulations  on  Your
resounding victory and on the formation of the Government at the Centre again in
2019 General Election under Your inspiring Leadership. 

As Senior Citizens of Banking Industry representing almost the entire community of
Bank  Pensioners  and  Retirees,  we  have  Great  Hope  and  Wish  that  the  strong
mandate given by the People of India will  bring in revolutionary Pro Development
Programmes with more People oriented initiatives under Your Visionary Leadership. 

Respected  Sir,  We as  Bankers  during  our  tenure  worked  in  Banks  as  the  True
Messengers of the    Government's Policies and Programmes and in that played the
role of the Extended Arm of the Government.  It was a great opportunity for us to
serve our beloved Nation as Bankers carrying Banking to the nooks and corners of
the Country and to   every section of the Society   especially to the Poorest of the
Poor.

Even after our Retirement we continue to take keen interest in the Wellbeing of the
Banking Industry and extending all support to   Banks' activities including the Great
Demonetization Exercise. 

We take pride in the Nation Building task of the Banks and Wish to continue our
Mission and join Hands with the Government in accomplishing the objectives of    our
Popular Government. We once again convey our Heartiest Congratulations to You
and Your Great Leadership. 

With Regards,  

                                     Yours Sincerely, 

             
(A.Ramesh Babu)           (K.V. Acharya)             (S.C. Jain)
         Joint Conveners, CBPRO                General Secretary, AIBRF


